
S.1 Orientation Day 2018-19 

 

Orientation Day for New S.1 Students 2018-19 was held on 24 August 2018. Students 

met their class teachers and were given a school tour. They were also introduced to 

their respective houses and participated in activities that were prepared by the six 

Houses Executive Committee. The students said they enjoyed themselves very much 

and had a lot of fun. The program helped them to prepare for their new chapter in 

our school. 

 


